
Russell O. Brackman Middle School 2023-2024 
Welcome and Membership Letter 

 
 
Dear ROBMS Parents and/or Guardians:  
 
 
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! We would like to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves to 
you. The ROBMS PTA Officers for 2023-2024 are:  
 
President: Samantha Rosa 
Vice-President: Michele Hendriks 
Treasurer: Jen O’Brien  
Secretary: Alyssa Janssen 
Standing Rules: Wendy Spagnola 
 
The main objective of the PTA is to work jointly with parents, teachers and staff members to obtain the 
highest standards of education for our students. We can achieve this objective with your help.  
 
The ROBMS PTA needs your support, participation and ideas for our activities to be successful. We 
encourage every parent/guardian to join our PTA and attend our monthly meetings. Dues are $6.00 per adult. 
Each parent only has to join once regardless of how many children they have in this school. Please help us 
reach our goal of 100% membership.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at our meetings and functions throughout the school year. Your input is 
always welcome. This year, our general PTA meetings will be held in the Brackman library at 7:00pm on 
September 25th, October 25th, November 29th, March 20th, April 24th, and May 29th. We can be reached at 
brackmanpta@gmail.com. 
 
You can join the Brackman PTA online at https://robms.memberhub.com/  
or scan the QR code. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting year and have several events planned for our students and staff. We 
will always be on the lookout for individuals to volunteer for events and to help send in snack/drink 
donations. 
 
Please join the 7th grade Facebook group at:   https://www.facebook.com/groups/769411683872089/ 
 
 
 
Please join the 8th grade Facebook group at:   https://www.facebook.com/groups/357836909829983/ 
 
 
Samantha Rosa 
ROBMS PTA President 
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